
 
June 22, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket U-161024—Pacific Power & Light Company Avoided Cost Procedures 
 
In response to a request received at the avoided cost workshop in the above-referenced 
rulemaking proceeding, Pacific Power & Light Company is providing a copy of its current tariffs 
for states that have approved timelines and procedures in the Company’s avoided cost tariffs. 

 
Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  


